
Miss Mcmillan has now 

started at Slaley with us and 

we are very happy to have 

her. She has been super 

busy this week but will be 

out and about in the yard 

next week so you can all 

meet her! 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a lovely week here in school. The children thoroughly enjoyed their Halloween Buffet on 

Thursday and those who came to the Halloween Party on the evening had the best time! 

 

 

 

 
Roof works 

As mentioned previously, 

we have some alterations 

that need to be made to 

our school roof. Hopefully 

these will be finished 

before the children return 

to school after half term. 

School will be open either 

way, but we may have to 

ask Larch Class children to 

enter through the front 

door temporarily. 

I will keep you informed. 
 

 

 

 

 



Behaviour For Learning 

Superstars 

Autumn 1 2024 

Last Week’s Attendance ... 

 

Larch Class – 100% 

Spruce Class – 98.9% 

Pine Class – 98.9% 

Well done Larch Class!! 

Our Behaviour For learning Superstars! 

These children have demonstrated good manners, 
resilience, respect and responsibility and enjoyed a snack 
and a drink in the clubroom as a treat! 

 

 

Christmas 

Christmas Performances (More information to follow after half term.)  

 

Wednesday 11th December – 9.20am 

Thursday 12th December –1.30pm  

Other Events 

Friday 29th November – 6pm-9pm - Christmas Shopping Night 

Wednesday 4th December (Time to be confirmed) – Wreath making in school 

Friday 6th December – Christmas Coffee morning 

Wednesday 11th December 7pm-9pm - Cake Decorating Night 

Tuesday 17th December - Christmas lunch and Carols by Candlelight on the evening (Time 

TBA) 

Wednesday 18th December (PM) – Whole school trip to the Queen’s Hall Art’s Centre to see 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ 

 



Dates for the Diary 

14th November – 3.30pm -.4.15pm – Parents’ Maths Evening 

21st November – Parents’ Evening (more details to follow after half term) 

Have a wonderful half term 
everyone. School is closed 
all next week but will be 
open again on Monday 4th 

November 2024 

We shall see you all then! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

 
 

 

 

Uniform 

We have so much pre-loved uniform in school. Every Friday evening straight after school, this is available for 
parents/carers to take free of charge; please just let us know if you would like to come and have a look! 

 
We cannot emphasise enough how important it is to put your child’s name in their clothing as otherwise it is 
difficult to know who it belongs to when left somewhere in school 

 
After half term, one night at pick up, we will bring all of the uniform outside and display on tables. 
Parents/Carers will all be welcome to take anything – It will all be free to a good home! 


